
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPT.

BUILDING DIVISION

Fire Sprinklers 

Inspection

Date: Sep 03, 2021   

8:53

Result: In-Office Approval

8318 120 St Unit 304

Unit 304, Sia Immigration Solutions Inc.

Address

21-038992-000-00Permit Number

Comment:

acceptance based on submission of sched CB from PEng

no inspections

News Bulletin:

1. Effective 1 August 2021, an Occupied Spaces Checklist is 

no longer required to schedule a site review for 

unoccupied new construction. A representative of the 

Plumbing Contractor must still be present at the time of 

attendance by a Plumbing Official. A Checklist continues to 

be required for spaces that are occupied before FINAL 

ACCEPTANCE or OCCUPANCY have been granted. Where a 

site review of occupied spaces is scheduled without the 

required Checklist, the Plumbing Official will immediately 

discontinue the inspection, a re-inspection fee will be 

charged and a Checklist will need to be submitted prior to 

rescheduling, along with the additional separate Checklist 

processing fee.

2. The Surrey Building Bylaw states that a site re-visit fee of 

$207 will be imposed whenever a building review was 

called for and the work to be reviewed was not ready.

Page 1 of 1

GMSnider@surrey.Greg Snider


